
1 
 

The following comment was submited via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Ben Baker 
Submission Time: Aug 12 2023  7:17AM 
Email: ben_baker33@hotmail.com 
Telephone: 208-534-6577 
Address: 452 S. Whea�ield Ln 
Ammon, ID 83406 
 
Name of U�lity Company: Falls Water 
 
Case ID: FLS-W-23-01 
 
Comment: "Dear Public U�lity Commission, 
 
Falls Water has requested nearly a 50% increase with a stated profit of around 7%. I've heard that 
Rockwell Homes purchased Falls Water and that is why the rates are increasing. Regardless of that, 
u�li�es tend to have lower rates of return because they have a guaranteed customer base. It seems that 
u�li�es tend to have rates of return in the 3% range. This request for increase seems like it is over the 
top and miss-managed. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ben Baker" 
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